
Dear UCI Dancers, 

Happy Week 2 of fall quarter! We know what a whirlwind the first week can be. We hope that as 

you start this week, you are beginning to settle into a routine and are now able to find your 

classrooms and finalize your schedules. This is a friendly reminder that this Friday, 10/08/21 will 

be the last day for the add/drop/change deadline. Please see your Dance-related news below, 

including information about our studio cleaning policy, and UCI’s Dance Major Journal. 

 

 

WEEK 2 NEWS 

Studio Cleaning Policy 

The Dance Department faculty have instituted a new policy for taking care of our studios. 

With the instructor’s guidance, we will ask dancers to mop the floor, utilizing the 

“Marley Floor Cleaner”, and remove any dirt, dust, or hair, after each technique class and 

all rehearsals. 

Dance Major Journal Vol. 9 
https://zotmail.uci.edu/RTE_uploads/16/dmjpressrelease21.pdf  

The latest issue of Dance Major Journal is now available 

online: https://escholarship.org/uc/dmj 
For questions and comments, please contact: 

Professor Jennifer Fisher, founding editor of DMJ 

jjfisher@uci.edu 

Sincerely, 

Molly Lynch, Chair 
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